THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

BUREAU OF ECONOMIC GEOLOGY

THE LITTLE CAMPUS
18TH AND RED RIVER STREETS
UNIVERSITY STATION, BOX 8022
AUSTIN 12

Dr. Henryk B. Stenzel
Shell Development Company
P.O. Box 481

Houston 1, Texas

November 2, 1962

Dear Henryk:

At this time I want to let you know that the Conference on Tertiary Nomenclature
and Boundaries to use for the State Geologic Atlas Project will open at 9:00 the morning
of November 7 in my office in J-Hall on the Little Campus. My office is in the small
brick building on the corner of Red River Street and 18'th. Although my office is rather
small to accomodate a dozen people I thought it best to hold the conference there because
everything connected with the project is housed in my office, and the library, in case of
need, is next door.

Those who have /signified their intention to participate are listed as follows:
Eod s T
Mr. L. Willis Clark, Amerada Petroleumm Corporation, Tulsa
Mr. D. Hoye Eargle, U. S. Geological Survey, Austin
Mr. C. Wayne Holcomb, Humble Oil & Refining Company, Corpus Christi
Mr. Henry D. McCallum, Humble Oil & Refining Company, Tyler
-Mr. Ezra H. Powell, Mobil Oil Company, Corpus Christi
Dr. Henryk B. Stenzel, Shell Development Company, Houston
Mr. A. G. Winslow, U. S. Geological Survey, Austin
~Mr. A. C. Wright, Shell Oil Company, Tyler

Bureau members in addition to me who will be present for all or part of the
conference include:

Dr. Peter T. Flawn
Dr. William L. Fisher
Dr. Peter U. Rodda
Mr. Donald E. Owen

We are planning a buffet dinner for the Geologic Atlas Project Conference Group
at 6:30 on Wednesday evening, November 7, and hope you can be with us. I am looking

forward to seeing you Wednesday morning.
Sincerely yours,
X

VIRGIL E. BARNES
Director
VEB:eh Geologic Atlas Project
cc: Dr. Peter T. Flawn
P. S. Continental tells me their only morning plane leaves Houston at 6:15 and reaches
Austin at 6:54. I suppose you will arrive in Austin the night before.
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